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State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES_
Carroll D. Besadny

Secretary

Box 7921
Mad/son, Wsconsfn 53707

November 6, 1989 IN REPLY REFER TO: 4430

Mr. Russell Cerk
Freeman Chemical Corporation
217 Freeman Drive
Port Washington, Ml 53074

SUBJECT: Financial Responsibility - Closure
Freeman Chemical Corporation
WID980615439

Dear Mr. Cerk:

This letter acknowledges receipt of the amendment to Irrevocable Letter of
Credit No. 35774. The amendment increased the letter of credit to
$111,813.00. This amount is adequate to cover the most recent closure costs
for Freeman Chemical Corporation's hazardous waste treatment and storage
facility referenced above.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at
(608) 267-7515.

Sincerely,

CM^ 0. W^o^i
Colleen D. Hellenbrand, Administrative Assistant
Hazardous Waste Management Section
Bureau of Solid & Hazardous Waste Management

CDH

>ec: Ed Lynch - SW/3
Pam Mylotta - SED
Beverly Gholson - Georgia Gulf Corporation


